
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN 

October 22 - 26, 1984 

Monday, October 22 

7 : 0 0 "." 9 : 3 0 PM 

Tuesday, October 23 

10:00 AM 

Wednesday, October 24 

10:00 AM 

10:30 AM or after 
chapel 

Thursday, October 25 

10:00 AM 

7:00 PM 

8:30 - 10:00 PM 

Friday, October 26 

10:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

XII, 9 

Esther Adams Seminar for seminary wives. See notice. 

Chapel: Clinical Pastoral Education Day. Rev. Riley 
W. Eubank, Jr., Director of Pastoral Services, Baptist 
Medical Center, Columbia, S.C. Message:"The Authority 
of Crisis." 

Chapel: Ms. Eleanor Nutt, writer, lecturer and 
minister. The wife of the late Grady Nutt, Baptist 
humorist and minister. Message: "Caring, Coping, and 
Choosing. '' 

May and December graduates meet at rear of chapel. 
See notice. 

Chapel: Rev. John Ryberg, pastor. of First Baptist 
Church Smithfield, NC. Mes·sage: "Good ·News!. Bad News" 

Student led Vespers. BlOl. Luther Lemon, speaker. 

Campus-wi'de .. Halloween/Fall Costume Party. 328 West 
Avenue., Sponsored ·by Student Council. 

Peace Concerns Group. A-210. See notice. 

CEF Meeting. Ernest Ferrell, pastor of Bethesda Bapt. 
Church\ Durham - Large side room-Cafeteria. 
All invited. 

Ethic~ Committee Meeting. B-105. Rev. W.W. Finlator, 
speake~JI See notice. 
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ESTHER ADAMS. SEMINAR: REMEMBER!! Eleanor Nutt will be leading our seminar 
beginning with the Sandwich Supper: 5:30 - 6:30 PM 

Seminar: 7:00 - 9:30 PM. Don't worry! If you can't make it to the supper at 
5: 30, come on later for the seminar at·· 7: 00. Child care will be provided at 
Wake Forest Baptist Church for the seminar. Call Betsy Frazier at switchboard 
for child care reservations. 

PEACE CONCERNS GROUP: Concerned about peace in our world??? The Peace 
Concerns Group will meet Friday, October 26, at 10:00 

in Appleby 210, to discuss what we at SEBTS can do to give peace a chance. 
Bring your ideas and help us. 

CPE DAY: Students who want to learn more about clinical 
pastoral education are invited to visit Mackie 

Commons Room on October 23 from 10:30 to 12:00 noon. Supervisors from a 
number of CPE centers will be available to discuss training programs. Printed 
material will also be distributed. 

FOREIGN MISSIONS REP. Norman Burnes, Candidate Consultant, Foreign Missions 
Board will be on campus October 30 - 31. For an 

interview, sign up with Phyllis Jackson in FIM. 
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ETHICS COMMITTEE: The Ethics Committee is reserving Binkley 101 so the 
seminary community can watch the final Bresidential 

debate, 8:00 PM, Sunday, October 21. On Friday, October 26, at 10:00 AM the 
Rev. W.W. Finlator, pastor emeritus of Pullen Memorial Baptist Church, will 
lead a discussion on Christian ethics and capital punishment. Everyone invitt.ed . 

MILITARY CHAPLAINS 
FELLOWSHIP: 

Navy Chaplain Horace Hanun, Commander, 2nd MAF - REL 
Reserve Unit, will be speaking on, "The Roll of the 
Military Chaplain," in Mackie 201, 10:00 AM, Friday, 

October 26. 
program are 

All student military chaplains and those interested in the TSP 
encouraged to attend. 

RECREATION PROGRAM 
NOTES: 

(1) Fall tennis tournament - Men's and Women's division 
are offered. All members of the. seminary cormnunity 
may participate. Sign up deadline is October 29. 

(2) Women's doubles badminton tournament will be held November 6 and 8 at 
5: 30 PM. Sign-up (indicate partner) by November 1. (3) Basketball sign-up 
will be held through October 29. Games will be played on Tuesdays and Thursday~ 
beginning at 5:30 PM. The sign-up board for all events is in Appleby. 

• WOMEN'S FORUM: Everyone is invited to hear and meet Sarah Ann Hobbs 
at the Women's Forum on November 8 at 7:30 PM. Sarah 

Hobbs is the Director of State Missions and will be speaking on concerns 
related to the future of women in ministry. The Forum will be held in the 
seminar room on the second floor of Appleby. 

WORLD MISSIONS 
• FELLOWSHIP : 

An open house will be held for international students, 
mission volunteers, former journeymen, missionary 
kids and anyone interes·ted in world missions on 

Tuesday, October 23, form 7:00 PM - 8:30 PM at the home of Dr. and Mrs. 
Culpepper, 525 Rayburn Street. Light refreshments will be served during this 
time of fellowship, discussion and prayer concerning the possibility of forming 
a World Missions Fellowship on campus. 

FALL SCHOLARSHIPS: 
NOTIFICATION: 

All students who made application for fall semester 
financial aid scholarships will be notified by letter 
of the decision on their requests. Letters should be 

mailed·no later than October 31. 

SPECIAL H-AREA The History area is sponsoring two new courses for 
COURSES: inter-session next May and June. (1) Church History 

Study Tour will travel to England and focus on English 
Church History. The course carries 4 credits and begi~~ the day after grad-
uation. (2) SBC:Dallas'85: The class will meet for two days preceding the 
convention and travel by bus to Dallas to attend the convention and observe 
its inner workings. Interviews with prominent leaders from both sides of the 
current controversy will also be conducted. 2 credit hours. See Dr. Glenn 
Miller, S-304, for details. 

FORMER SCOUTS: Positions are available in Wake Forest, Wake County 
and Franklin County for Assistant Scoutmasters, Unit 

Commissioners, Cub Den leaders, Assistant Cubmasters and other positions. If 
you have a few hours available each week or month please contact Jim Manchester 
at 556-2181 or Lee Spence at 828-9662. 

MISSION SERVICE CORPS: Bill Stroup will be on campus Tuesday, Oct. 30, to talk 
with students (especially seniors) who would like to 

do student work in the New Convention Territory through the Mission Service 
Corps. He will host a dinner in the large side room of the cafeteria at 6:30PM 
October 30. The dinner is for individuals and couples who are interested in 
this ministry now or for the future. There is no charge for this dinner. 
Sign up for the dinner and/or interviews with Phyllis Jackson in FIM. 

DECEMBER AND 
MAY GRADUATES 

Students who will be graduating in December or May are 
encouraged to attend a brief meeting following the 
chapel service on Wednesday. necisions regarding the 

joint class gift will be made. Meet in the rear of the chapel. 

Information for the Campus Bulletin should be in the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon Wednes·day. 
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